
 
 

 

कार्यालय ज्ञापन
Office Memorandum

 
विषय: Shifting H.O. Sites  के   संबंध मे ं।
 
1. Regional Chief Engineers of CWC have been authorised regarding shifting of sites within
their  jurisdiction,  vide  letter  no  T-75075/43/2020-RMC Dte  dated  19-04-2023.  However,
decision regarding closure or opening of new stations rests with CWC HQrs.
 2.  It  has  been  observed  that  hydro-meteorological  stations  are  required  to  be  shifted
depending upon new situations viz.,  construction of water resources projects  or whenever
technical reasons like back water issues etc are observed. Sometimes stations are also required
to be upgraded in respect of various parameters whose data is being observed. 

3. In continuation to CWC letter dated 19-04-2023, I am therefore now directed to convey that
the regional Chief Engineers are authorized to take final view on the issues related to:

(i) Shifting of hydro-meteorological stations within a distance of few km upstream
or downstream located on the same river, and

(ii) Upgradation and downgradation of sites by addition or deletion of parameters
at hydro-meteorological stations in respect of which data is being observed (eg., G
upgradation to GD or GDSQ down-gradation to GQ)

However,  all  other  cases  relating  to shifting of stations  viz.,  shifting  of  stations  on other
river(s) in same or different basin or opening a new station in lieu of already closed station,
shall continue to lie in the competence of CWC HQ.  

 
यह सदस्य (नदी प्रबधंन) के अनमुोदन स ेजारी किया जाता है ।
 
   

(अजय कुमार)
निदेशक,RMCoord        

 
 To,

1. Regional Offices of CWC 
2. Regional Circle offices of CWC 
3. Regional Divisional offices of CWC 

 
 
प्रतिलिपि सचूनार्थ:

File No.T-100013/37/2023-RD-II DTE



                1. Director, RMCD, CWC, New Delhi.
               2. Director, RDC-I, CWC, New Delhi.
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